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Dear Parents and Students,

We hope you all had a lovely Summer holiday and a good break?
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We really look forward to S
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Very best wishes,
Ali & Pete
And The Centre Stage Team

If you have any questions, please don’t he get in touch with us.

Very best wishes,
The Centre Stage Team

© Centre Stage School of the Arts 2017

All course titles, content, supporting documentation, reports, profiles and assessments given in hard or soft copy remain the sole
property of Centre Stage School of the Arts, as indicated. No party has the right to reproduce the property in part or full, without the
prior consent of stated owner.



